Dear Kansai Gaidai partners,

Happy New Year to you all.

We are pleased to send our new year’s greetings with this exciting information about new development.  The Asian Studies Program will offer its first Summer Program in June of 2015.  This is a six-week program focusing on introductory Japanese language and hands-on experiences in Japanese culture. 

We are sending you the program description as an attachment.

If you need any further information, please send a message to kgsummer@kansaigaidai.ac.jp.

We look forward to welcoming your students to this new program.

Sincerely,


Center for International Education
Kansai Gaidai University
16-1 Nakamiyahigashino-cho
Hirakata City, Osaka 573-1001 Japan

E-mail: kgsummer@kansaigaidai.ac.jp
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